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June 13, 2022

Working Woman's Home Association
Attn: Beth Dubina

P.O. Box 270

Montgomery, AL 36101

Dear Ms. Dubina:

Thank you for the invitation to submit a proposal for the Working Woman'’s Home Association Grant. |
am pleased to submit the following attached grant funding documents as supplement to my
electronically submitted project funding proposal. Brantwood Children’s Home is requesting $20,000 to
maintain and enhance our campus school, Brantwood’s On-Site Educational Program (BOSEP).

Since 1917, Brantwood Children’s Home has been providing a safe and stable environment for abused,
neglected, and other at-risk children from Montgomery, Alabama and surrounding counties. Currently,
Brantwood serves thirty children that have typically been removed from their homes by the Department
of Human Resources. More than a place to live, we also offer educational and other programs designed
to enable them a successful transition into society.

Our school educates youth 5" thru 12'" grades and is housed on campus in the Kiwanis Club of
Montgomery Education Center building. As space is available, this service extends beyond Brantwood’s
residents to other children in the foster care system. Our vision and mission are central to our efforts in
generating funding for BOSEP. Funding to maintain the quality of our program and improve youth
development is integral as we move towards being the premier educational facility in the River Region.

It is my hope that Brantwood can continue our ongoing partnership with the Working Woman’s Home
Association that would directly impact the daily operations of our school and impact our community as
we turn our graduates into the workforce.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you should need any additional information, please
feel free to contact me via email at cpickett@brantwoodchildrenshome.org or phone at (334) 265-0784.

Respectfully,

Catifna Pickett
Director of Development
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